
Medicaid Managed Care 

Open Enrollment Will Be Extended Through December 15th 

Program Changes in January 2018  

Changes will take place in the Medicaid program on January 1, 2018.  

 UnitedHealthcare Community Plan will no longer be a managed care option in the Delaware Medicaid 
Program.  

Two managed care plans will be offered to Medicaid and CHIP members.  
 

 AmeriHealth Caritas www.amerihealthcaritasde.com 

 Highmark Health Options www.highmarkhealthoptions.com 

 Starting with open enrollment, which began November 1 and ends December 15, all Medicaid members will 
have the opportunity to select the MCO of their choice. All Medicaid-covered services will continue to be 
available regardless of the MCO chosen. MCOs will work collaboratively to ensure continuity of care, 
especially for those members with existing care plans.  
 

Consumer questions should be directed to the Health Benefits Manager at 1-800-996-9969.   
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